Guidelines for the current COVID-19 situation.
2021

Vaccinations — We kindly ask you that your horses vaccinations are up to date. The booster
injection must be given within 6 months prior to the competition. We do understand that
due to COVID-19 your vets may not have been able to come out to you, so in these
circumstances you will need at least the up to date annual boosters. Onward from the 30t
September 2020 we will be only accepting the 6 month flu vaccination booster as there as
been enough time for vets to come and do the booster.

Catering — We have asked Jane and Richard at Taste buds catering and they are very happy
to come along but we will be asking for a queuing system so that we can keep people away
from each other and also away from the caterers themselves.

Results and sheets — We would like to ask that you bring with you an A5 £2 stamped
address envelope so we can send you your test sheet/rosette so there is no waiting around
and minimises numbers on the yard. All Results will be added to our website either that
evening or the next day.

Spectators — We ask that you only bring 1 or 2 people with you so we can keep the numbers
down on the show ground to minimalize over crowded areas such as the arenas and the
catering/photographer. Whilst on site competitors and visitors are asked to maintain the 2-
metre rule.

Managing hygiene -

e Frequent cleaning with disinfectant, playing close attention to common touchpoints
like door handles, gates, counters etc. and any shared equipment, such as pens,
clipboards etc.

e Hand washing facilities with soap and hand sanitiser available at all times whenever
possible for visitors/participants. Visitors and competitors are asked to be mindful
not to touch unnecessary things.

Theses rules are inline with any government changes.

We thank you all for your cooperation and we are looking forwards to seeing you all again.



